
 

 

 

ENTRANCE SCHOLARSHIPS FOR        
PONY CLUB & 4H MEMBERS 

 

Queen Margaret’s School wishes to recognize Pony 
Club and 4H members for their commitment, skills, and 
community-minded attitude. 

Pony Club and 4H membership prepares new students 
to enter into educational and riding life at Queen 
Margaret’s School.   

To acknowledge this investment in character and skill 
development, Queen Margaret’s School is offering an 
entrance scholarship to eligible Pony Club and 4H 
members. 

Scholarship Criteria: 

1. Candidates must be a Pony Club or 4H member in good standing and provide documentation 
showing at least one full year of membership. 

2. Pony Club candidates must have successfully passed their D2 level or higher. 

3. All candidates must provide a letter of recommendation from their branch leader or instructor. 
This letter must reference: 

a. The candidate’s level of commitment to their club’s activities and values; and 
b. The candidate’s attitude and contribution to their club. 

4. Candidates must submit a written essay to the QMS Admissions Office of approximately 500-
1000 words explaining why they believe Queen Margaret’s School can help them continue with 
the goals and skills they have developed in their club (in their own words please). 

5. Qualifying candidates will receive an entrance scholarship to help ease first year entry costs. 
The amount of this award will be determined by the program in which the student is registered 
(day or boarding). 

6. This entrance scholarship acknowledges preparation for enrolment. Successful candidates will 
not be eligible to apply for this award in subsequent years of enrolment at QMS. 

Scholarship Value:   New Boarding Students $1,000 
New Day Students $500  

    (Awarded as a reduction of first year fees) 

How to Apply:  Contact the Queen Margaret’s School Admissions Office at: 

    admissions@qms.bc.ca 


